
Theme 

Anglo Saxons 

and Vikings 

Music 

Three Little Birds 

Listening, appraising and 

performing 

RE 

What do Christians 

learn from the Creation 

Story? 

Science 

Thinking scientifically 

States of matter  

 

DT 

Food 

Making vegetable soup 

Geography 

Rivers and Mountains 

Place knowledge 

 Communicate geographical-

ly 

History 

Learn about the Anglo-

Saxons and Vikings and 

their influence 

PSHE 

Respect 

Art 

Myths and 

Legends 

PE 

Dance and 

Football 

Computing 

Online Safety 

Effective Searching 

French 

Clothes 

Wider Curriculum Learning  Year Group: 3 and 4 

Term : 1  

 



Otter Class Curriculum Letter—September 2023 

 

Welcome back Otters! We hope you have had 

a lovely summer holiday, and that you are 

ready for a brilliant year ahead! We have 

some exciting topics and trips already planned, with more to come! 

Mrs Harrington and myself will be working in class daily. On a 

Tuesday, Miss Done will be taking the class, and she will also join us 

on a Wednesday afternoon. 

Our PE days will be Tuesday and Wednesday—Tuesday is indoors 

(dance) and Wednesday is outdoors (football). Children can either 

come in to school wearing their PE kit on those days, or they can 

bring it in a bag to change into. 

Homework will include practising times tables facts and spellings. 

This will mainly be using the TT Rockstars and Purple Mash websites, 

and the children will have logins for these in their reading diaries—

please ask if you need a reminder! Children will also bring home a 

“Reading for Pleasure” book, and some will also have a levelled 

reading book to share at home at least 3 times a week. These books 

need to come in to school everyday, as we have reading sessions in 

school too. Please also record, or ask your child to record, when 

they have read at home. 

As always, if you have any questions, please pop in and ask. We 

hope everyone has a brilliant year! 

 

 


